
LONG-RANGE FACILITY PLANNING COMMITTEE
RECOMMENDATIONS AND

CAMPUS CONCEPTS
Aligned Student Opportunities, Modern Spaces, Stronger Communities

WWW.EANESISD.NET/LRFPC

After meeting for more than two years, the Long-Range Facility Planning Committee
(LRFPC) consisting of parents, community members, students and staff is ready to

present its recommendations to the Eanes ISD Board of Trustees. 

The comprehensive plan to transform Eanes ISD’s facilities ensures existing buildings
can meet the evolving educational needs of students and faculty, as well as adapt to

changing demographics and future enrollment trends. Committee chairs will introduce
concepts for all campuses, with a visionary, thoughtful, responsible approach to set

the course of Eanes ISD for the next 50 years.

LONG-RANGE FACILITY PLANNING COMMITTEE BACKGROUND

Smaller footprint, more green space
Improved traffic flow for buses & cars
Collaborative learning spaces and
classrooms with natural light
Parking garages & additions
Expanded cafeterias, fine arts &
athletics spaces
Sufficient student & staff restrooms
Fields & facilities for rental revenue

HIGHLIGHTS

MAY 20
ONLINE: WWW.EANESISD.NET/BOARD/LIVE
IN-PERSON: CEDAR CREEK ELEMENTARY

OPEN SESSION BEGINS AT 7PM


